

Re: Seeking Representative to Serve on The Committee for Protection and Advocacy

Are you interested in representing The Arc of North Dakota and its mission to further include individuals with Disabilities? The Arc of North Dakota is looking for a member of your local chapter to serve as a representative on The Committee on Protection and Advocacy. The representative would attend quarterly meetings throughout the year. All expenses to attend meetings will be reimbursed by Protection and Advocacy. Training is also provided.

If you are a family member of someone with a disability or a self-Advocate and are interested in applying, please email the executive director at executive_director@thearcofbismarck.org with your name and contact information along with a short biography on why you would like to represent The Arc of North Dakota.

Kirsten Dvorak
Executive Director
The Arc of North Dakota.